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Heat Map of applications received since 2018 by postcode: 
  

The Chartered Society of Physiotherapy Members 
Benevolent Fund is able to assist past and present 
members of the CSP experiencing unforeseen hardship 
or financial difficulties.  
 
In addition to providing financial assistance to members 
in need, we have the expertise to check for any missing 
entitlements and to support beneficiaries with 
applications for unclaimed welfare benefits. We can also 
arrange money advice for those with unmanaged debt.  
 
This year we have seen an increase in applications from 
members who are struggling financially due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic and expect applications of this 
nature to continue.   
 
If you or somebody you know is in need of assistance 
please visit our webpage for further details: 
https://mbf.csp.org.uk/ 
 
 

https://mbf.csp.org.uk/
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